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A meeting of the Planning Committee of Milland Parish Council  

will be held in Milland Memorial Hall at 6pm on Thursday 6th August 2020 

The business of the Meeting will be transacted in accordance with the following Agenda. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

AGENDA 

 

Welcome 

 

1.  Apologies for Absence – 

 

2. Declaration of any personal or prejudicial interests 

 

3. Planning application – SDNP/20/01796/FUL –  

 Change of use from forestry to mixed use comprising forestry, production of forestry 

 products, education and training courses and associated camping.  Erection of barn for 

 use for forestry, production of forestry products, education, and training courses.  

 Erection of toilet and shower building.  Retention of roundhouse, framing bed, pizza 

 over, IBC and solar panel.   

 

 Applicant: Gillie Tuite 

 Location: Smugglers Copse, Borden, Milland, West Sussex 

 Grid Ref: 482435 124819 

 

 In the interest of social distancing of the chairs, persons wishing to attend the meeting 

 must register with the Clerk to the Council, Lorraine Grocott, email 

 postmaster@milland-wsx-pc.gov.uk or by telephone 01428 741393.   

 Representations by the public will be limited to three (3) minutes.    

 Please advise if you wish to make a presentation. 

  

 All safeguards and precautions will be in place to ensure the safety of the public.    

 If you need toilet facilities, please use the internal toilet. Please wear a face 

 mask.  Biocidal spray will be available for you to use as you enter and leave the hall.  

 

4. Other planning matters. 

 

 
Lorraine Grocott, Clerk to the Council, 31 July 2020 
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